
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 
Weekly Newsletter – 12th November 2021 

On Tuesday we held our first PTA meeting of the year, it was lovely to be able to discuss  
ideas and plan upcoming events.  If you are interested in helping out in anyway, no matter how 
small, please speak with Rachel, Jane, Emma or Amy (they are always on the playground after 
school on a Wednesday for tuck shop).  We will let you know when our next PTA meeting is 
taking place.   
 
Yesterday we paid our respects by joining the nation in a 2 minute’s 
silence to remember the service and sacrifice of all those that have 
defended our freedoms and protected our way of life. 
 
Our school buildings remain closed (access via appointment only) to 
parents/carers therefore if you have any concerns please contact our 
school office via phone (01553 828680) or email  
office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk.   
 
Best Wishes, 
Ms J.Borley 
Executive Head Teacher 

Tel:  01553 828680   Email: office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 
Governors:  chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 
www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Monday 
Lilac Moon individual & sibling photos 
Yr5/6 JLT meeting 12:30pm-1pm 
Yr4/5 recorder lessons 
Tuesday  
Yrs2-4 multiplication club 12:30-1pm 
Yrs3&4 multiskills festival 
Wednesday  
PTA tuck shop 3:15pm  
Thursday  
Yrs1-6 gymnastics (PE kits required) 
Yr3-6 poetry club 12:30pm-1pm 
Friday  
Children in Need non uniform day 
(spotty and/or yellow theme) 
Class 1 & 2 PE day 

Please check the final page of our  

newsletter for future diary dates. 

 Stars: Olivia (Yr1), Rosie.M (Yr2) & 
Krystian (Yr5) 

 Kindness: Evan (Yr1), Taylor (Yr2) & Fern 
(Yr6) 

 Handwriting:  Cleo (YrR) & Lilley (Yr3) 
 Golden Broom:  Class 2 
 Thank you winners: Zoe-Marie 
(YrR), Clay (Yr3), Mikey (Yr6) 
& Miss Saward 

 



We are delighted to announce that Walpole Cross Keys Primary School have  

successfully met the criteria and been awarded the International School Award 

(intermediate level). We are excited to continue our 

journey and continue our work with our  

international school in India. A huge thank you to all 

the staff, children and parents that have made this 

possible.  

Volunteers  

We are currently looking for volunteers to hear our children read, 

complete reading logs and help children select new books.  

An application for a DBS and references will be required. If you are 

interested, please contact the school office on 01553 828680 or email 

office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk. 

News from the Kitchen 
 
On Thursday 9th December we 
will be offering a Christmas 
Lunch,  there will be no jacket 
potato or school packed lunch 
option on this day.   
 
On Wednesday we sent an 
online form to all parents/
carers, please complete this by 
19th November to let us know 
if your child will be having a 
school lunch or bringing a home 
packed lunch.  Please note, 
there has been a slight change 
to the menu sent out, they will 
be having chicken not turkey. 
 
Thank you 
 





Next week’s menu: 

If your child would like a school lunch please order for the whole 
week using ParentPay, the deadline for orders is midnight on  

Sunday.  If you miss the deadline please email the office by 9am 
on Monday with your child’s choices for the week. 

Thank you 



Diary Dates 

*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change* 

Monday 15th November  Individual & Sibling Photographs 
*if you would like photos with siblings who do not attend 

our school please arrive at 8:30am* 

Tuesday 16th November Yrs 3&4 Multiskills Festival 

Friday 19th November Children in Need Non Uniform Spotty/Yellow Day 

Tuesday 23rd November    Yrs R-3 Banham Zoo 
*deadline for consent & payments 15th November* 

SSP Cross Country Finals 
*Class 3 finalists only—letter to follow*  

 

Wednesday 24th November  CANCELLED—All Years Flu Vaccines (catch up date) 

Thursday 9th December Christmas lunch  
*please complete form by 19th November* 

Monday 13th December Christmas Jumper Day  
*information to follow* 

Thursday 16th December All Years Beauty and The Beast 

Monday 20th December to 

Monday 3rd January 

School Closed—Christmas Break 

Tuesday 4th January School Closed—Inset Day 

Lilac Moon will be visiting the school 
on Monday morning for individual and 
sibling photographs. 

Mulltiskills Festival (yrs 3&4): Any outstanding 
consents are required today please. 

Banham Zoo (yrs R-3): Complete consent & make 
payments on ParentPay by 15th November. 

PTA Christmas Card orders must be in school by 
Wednesday 18th November. 

Parent Governor:  If you are interested please 
ensure you apply by the deadline of 26th November. 


